
August 16, 2025 

U.S. Army Corps of Engineers – Chicago District 

To Whom It May Concern, 

Area M Consulting (Area M), on behalf of SV CSG Sun Trust Solar, LLC, conducted a field wetland 

delineation within the proposed SV CSG Sun Trust Solar, LLC solar project (Project) located near 

Gilberts, IL in Kane County.

No wetlands were identified or mapped during the field delineation. Tyler Creek, a named tributary/ditch, 
intersects the southern boundary of the Study Area. As proposed, the Project will include posts supporting 

photovoltaic arrays, an access road, various equipment pads, vegetative screening, fencing, and an 

infiltration pond. All Project components are designed to avoid wetlands. We submit the enclosed wetland 

determination report, along with the Project footprint and design, to support our request for a letter 

of No Permit Required. 

If you have any questions about this wetland determination, please contact me at (208) 241-5280. 

Sincerely, 

Jonathan Knudsen, WDC, MS 

Field Director/Wetland Specialist 

Area M Consulting 

AREAM 


